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From: Seamus Grant

Sent: 07 August 2014 09:50

To: 'Aidan.Geoghegan@eirgrid.com’

Subject: RE: PCIO001 - Concept for Public Participation

Good Morning Aidan,

Re: PPC Report

Under the report section 3.2 “International Best Practice In Respect of Public Consultation” there is
reference to the CIGRE Working Group B2.15 Report entitled Consuitation Models for Overhead Line
Projects (June 2005).

Is it possible to make this report available to the Board in either a softcopy or hardcopy format?

Thanks in advance,

Seamus



